TO: NAPERVILLE CITY COUNCIL
FROM: WILLIAM KLAUSEGER
SUBJECT: JDRF DONATION CENTER

THE UNDERSIGNED APPROVES THE LOCATION OF
1523 N. AURORA ROAD, RIVERBROOK SHOPPING
CENTER, AS A JDRF DONATION CENTER. THE DO-
NATION CENTER WILL BE LOCATED AT THE SOUTH-
ERN END OF THE PARKING LOT. HOPEFULLY YOU
WILL APPROVE OF THE SITE.
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